
Appendix 3i 

I am in the process of submitting an application for my daughter to start primary school in 
wester ross. We have planed to move up to dundonnell summer of 2026 and would be living 
with my dad (brackloch cottage, dundonnell by garve, IV23 2QW). We would be looking at a 
place for our daughter (Alexandria-Rose Graye, 3 on 6th October) at Badcaul primary school, as 
this would be our 1st choice. We are keen for her to start her education here as we have heard a 
lot of positive reviews. I, myself, attended ullapool high school before moving to the west 
midlands, but we plan to return to the highlands in 2026. 

 

 


